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June 24, 2004

Dear Gail,

I have gone through my Charter Oak and AAUW memorabilia and will send you

some articles which were in the newspaper. The Focus article of October 1981

you may keep as I have another copy, but I would like the AAUW article of 1979
back. I think both of those articles will give you a great background on Louise

during that time frame.

She should have in her files a certificate making her an Honorary Life Member
of the national and local American Association of University Women. AFTER 50
YEARS of membership.

Both Louise and I were appointed by Dr. Bernard Shea , Director of the Board
For State Academic Awards, as members of the Faculty of Consulting Examiners
From the years 1979 to May 1986 when we resigned. We received very nice
thank you letters from both Dr. Shea and Ruth Budlong. The AAUW also sent os
a letter of appreciation for the work done with BSSA, now know as Charter Oak
College.

We also received a letter of thanks from Dr. Shea for arranging the party for the
COC meeting at the museum in Bridgeport.
Hopefully Louise save all these things, as I did!

Am also enclosing a copy of the BSAA Briefs on our retirement.

1, personally, shall always cherish all the memories that I have of working

with Louise (and Dorothy) but ,also, of the personal friendship we shared .
Louise is a person whom I admired and respected not only for her knowledge and
intellect, but for :

her warmth and caring in sharing our stories of our families. I wish she was still
here in Fairfield so I could talk to her. Please give her my love and know that my
thoughts and prayers are with her and her family.

Sincerely,

B

Ann Kachan




